
 
 
Subject: A special format for SwissExpo in 2021 

SwissExpo 2021, originally scheduled for 13 to 16 January, will have no exhibitors or visitors. 
However, the cattle show should be held at Palexpo in the presence of Swiss and foreign cattle 
breeders only and will be streamed from 24 to 27 February 2021. 

Due to Covid, SwissExpo will not take place as planned in January 2021. The organising committee is 
currently developing a digital platform and is considering broadcasting the cattle show on the net from 
24 to 27 February. No exhibitors or visitors in 2021 and a deadline in mid-January to decide whether 
or not to maintain the competition. 
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